Jericho Middle School

A New York State and National School to Watch since 2009

99 Cedar Swamp Road
Jericho, New York 11753-1202
Phone: 516-203-3600 Fax: 516-681-2984

October 28, 2024

Dear The Chinese Association of Jericho,

On behalf of the Jericho Middle School staff and students, I want to thank you for your
generous donation to our Bully Prevention Kickoff. We are thrilled to have your support.
This year’s event to demonstrate our commitment to stand up to bullying was hugely
successful. Collectively, students walked thousands of miles, participated in a variety of
school wide activities, and had the opportunity to connect with a range of adults who
shared strategies and ideas about this important topic.

Through your donation, we were able to provide all our students with a custom-designed
“We Stand up” Olweus T-shirt. We also arranged for a presentation by the organization
Box Out Bullying as well as other presentations throughout the year. Your donation truly

makes a difference in the lives of our kids.

We are so grateful for the support that we receive from our partners in the community.
Most of all, your donation sends a strong message to our kids that they have your
support in their commitment to stand up to bullying! This is invaluable!

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for “Standing Up” with us!
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Chad Gleason
Principal

Sincerely,

Chad Gleason Sara Ballute-Scianablo
Principal Assistant Principal
Ext. 3552 Ext. 3270




